
      

  

	

K/1 Family Potluck Picnic 
 Friday, August 23, 2019 

 5:00 – 7:00 pm  
Lower Lake Temescal 

 
	

We will eat, play and visit with your new teachers & 

classmates. 

Please bring yummy food to share (no nuts or nut 

products) and drinks for your family. Siblings are 

welcome! 

 
Directions to Lower Lake Temescal: 

 
There are two entrances to Lake Temescal. We will be meeting in the 

Lower Lake Temescal area off of Broadway Terrace. This entrance is 

located right before the overpass and across from the entrance onto 

Hwy 13 towards Hayward. Please park in the lower parking lot and 

walk towards the big grassy field before the lake. There are several 

picnic areas to the left of the grass and we will be at one of them. 

(Look for the Aurora School sign). 

 

Please bring a picnic blanket, Frisbees, balls and sweatshirts. 

Hope to see you there! 


